
-----Original Message----- 
From: Michael Wilshaw <michael.wilshaw@outlook.com> 
Sent: Sunday, June 2, 2024 1:52 PM 
To: AMurphy@aberdeencity.gov.uk 
Cc: JKeohane@aberdeencity.gov.uk 
Subject: 81 Gray St-Planning Approval. 
 
Dear Aoife, 
As owner of 79 Gray St, Aberdeen, I am in support of Planning Application 
231519/DPP-proposing a single-storey extension to the rear of 81 Gray St, 
my neighbour. 
As shown through various daylighting studies submitted as part of the 
application, the impact of this extension on my property is minimal, and the 
lower height of the boundary wall increases the amount of daylight reaching 
the rear of of my property. 
I, therefore, view this proposal as an overall improvement to the area and 
have no concerns regarding the proposal. 
        Sir Michael Wilshaw (owner of 79 Gray St) Sent from my iPhone 

 


